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Invitation to the 79th Executive Board meeting, Berlin, 15 June 2017 

 

Dear Executive Board members, 

 

As decided in Kristiansand, the 79th meeting of the UBC Executive Board will be held in Berlin 

on 15 June 2017 in conjunction with the 8th Annual Forum of the European Union Strategy 

for the Baltic Sea Region, Berlin, 13-14 June 2017. 

  

The programme and practical information are available at: 

  

http://ubc.net/document-categories/executive-board-meeting-documents/79th-ubc-execu-

tive-board-meeting-berlin-15 

 

Please register to the meeting by 17 May 2017. Link to on-line registration in practical infor-

mation. 

  

Information about the EUSBSR Annual Forum at: 

  

http://www.balticsea-region-strategy.eu/8th-annual-forum  

  

The registration to the forum started on 21 April. It is advised not to delay the registration as 

the number of participants is limited. 

  

At the forum UBC will co-organise a seminar on youth questions "Nothing about us without 

us - making it work!", 13 June 2017, 15:15-16:45. 

  

For hotel booking please see the practical information. 

 

 With kind regards, 

 

 

 

Paweł Żaboklicki 

Secretary General 
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